
From: Devereaux, William
Sent: 9/21/2010 10:43:35 AM
To: 'Zafar, Marzia' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)

Redacted Dietz, SidneyCc:
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

Bcc:
Subject: Community Meeting in Fairfax 

Marzia,

I hope this note finds you well. When we last met up in Sacramento you expressed some interest in 
coming along with us to some of the community meetings that we are having as part of trying to improve 
the degree and pro-activeness of our community outreach. As such, we have been working with the 
Town of Fairfax on a plan to addressing the community’s concerns. That included a session last week 
where PG&E was simply invited to listen to the community’s concerns. That session lasted more than 
two hours and resulted in the questions that are attached. Our follow-up session with the community is 
scheduled for 9/29 where plan to cover the basics of SM deployment and RF issues. We anticipate that 
there will be a second session subsequently to cover other related issues such as privacy.

We would like to see if you are available to join us that evening as part of our discussion. We will lead 
the discussion, but hope to have a panel that you would join for questions, along with some outside RF 
experts.

Let me know what you think.

Thanks,

Bill

William F. Devereaux

Senior Director - Smart Meter

Pacific Gas & Electric Company

B: (415)973-0008

M: (415) 265-3212

wfd4@pge.com
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